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This measure will not effectively address gun violence. The individuals who commit 

crimes with firearms typically acquire them through illegal means, rendering 

additional restrictions ineffective in curbing unlawful gun use. Instead, this measure 

primarily impacts law-abiding citizens, restricting their right to legally acquire and use 

firearms in a responsible manner. Rather than reducing gun violence, it will limit the 

ability of citizens to protect themselves and their families. 

 

Furthermore without a fiscal impact statement. This bill will be an unfunded liability for 

all. 


